VIARINE DEPARTMENT, ,

: COPY.

26th Pebruery, 1920,

I am directed to aakmlcaso the receipt of Your
letter of the 25th 1mta.m. regarding the 8.2, *TOSCA®",
0.N. 99738, and in reply to your enquiry I have to inform you
that thie ease has not been dealt with since June, 1908,
_ In the event of any application being received
. during the neit twelve months for the case to be dealt with, |
. immediate notification will be sent to you, as desired.
‘ I am, gir,
Your obedient Servant,

8ecretary.

J. Daniel, Eesq.,
Aseistant to the Principal ghip Surveyor,
Board of Trade, ' e
54, Vietoria Street,  S.W. 1.
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